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Artifacts recovered from Pile 1 on Friday, May 3. 

 

Artifacts recovered from Pile 1 on Saturday, May 4 

 

 
Our PI, Dr. Jason Barrett, works with Danielle, a 
student at the University of Houston, who will be 
graduating in a few weeks with a degree in 
anthropology. Danielle had never worked at a 
prehistoric site before and found her first point on 
Friday! 

HAS members Bob Sewell, left and John Rich, right, 

admire a point just recovered by Robert Clark, a 

student at Saint Francis Episcopal School in 

Houston. 

 

 
Patti Bonin, a student at St. Thomas University and 
a paleontology summer camp instructor for the 
Houston Museum of Natural Science, tosses a 
shovel full of dirt into the screen. 

 

 
The project does not end with screening dirt and 
recovering artifacts.  On Monday nights we have a 
two-hour lab led by Dr. Barrett to identify and 
analyze the artifacts recovered the previous 
weekend at the screening site.   


